
The Regional Centre of Excellence (‘RCE’) of the Financial Services Commission, Mauritius 

(‘FSC’) in collaboration with the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development  

(‘OECD’), will host a hybrid workshop on “Promoting good corporate governance” on 18 &  

19 May 2023 at 13.00-15.30 hrs (Mauritius Time).  

Overview of the workshop  

The workshop will include three (3) main sessions:  

The first session will focus on the G20/OECD Principles of Corporate Governance, and the main  

international standard in the area of corporate governance. The G20 OECD principles are 

currently  

being reviewed and the main revisions will be presented and discussed, as well as the global  

relevance of the Principles.  

The second session will be a roundtable discussion between the African countries on corporate  

governance frameworks, and the current challenges and opportunities.  

The third session will be a panel discussion on sustainability and corporate governance.  

Sustainability is a key focus of the revised Principles and the new provisions will aim to help  

companies better manage environmental, governance and social opportunities and risks.  

 

                                                  Stay connected with the RCE 

 
 

http://www.linkedin.com/in/regional-centre-of-excellence-mauritius-rce-992ab7210
https://twitter.com/RCEMauritius
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC54O8vn9AO-r-6deEgclEew

